Abington Human Relations Commission

Minutes: March 20 and 27, 2017

The size of the HRC has been increased by the Township Commissioners, as requested by the
HRC, to 7 members. To that end, the current members created an interview process and held
interviews on March 20 and 27 for new members. In all, 8 people applied and 7 were
interviewed. On the whole, they were excellent candidates and three were selected to fill the
positions. (One was created by the resignation of Larry Jackson for health issues.)



